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From

The Vice-Chancellor,

The University, Leeds.

8th March, 1921.

Dear Sir Arthur Currie,
Your letter of February 19 has reached me this morning.

I will make one or two private enquiries and write you 
again in about a week’s time.

From Professor Dale I know something of the conditions of 
work at Montreal and of the opportunities which lie before 
a Professor of Education at the University. Unfortunately it 
is very difficult at this moment to find the right man for 
such a Chair.

In Classics and in History there is a larger field.

I am looking forward to the great pleasure of meeting you 
at the congress in the summer.

Believe me,

Yours very truly,

Sir A. 77. Currie, G.C.M.G., 
K.C.B.,

McGill University, 
Montreal.


